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Proponent of SB6
February 11, 2023

Madam Chair Gossage and the Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare

I am a proponent of Senate Bill 6 and | ask for your support as well.

Individual liberty, including health freedom, should be protected. The state government
and corporations should not be able to force irreversible procedures on employees. The
role of public health should be education and recommendation only.

I would appreciate your support of SB6 as this bill will help the citizens of Kansas who
prefer to have their elected officials, rather than appointed ones, make decisions.

Sincerely, Elizabeth Groff — Senate District 9




